
Exhibition
WORLD WAR TWO: THE PACIFIC THEATER

September 2 – November 12, 2015
Leatherby Libraries

Free and open to the public
For more information, please contact Margaret Ellsworth

(714) 532-6027 • mellswo@chapman.edu

Chapman University • Leatherby Libraries
and 

The Center for American War Letters 
cordially invite you to attend

THE WAR IS OVER
A commemoration of the 70th anniversary

of the end of World War Two

Opening Reception
September 2, 2015 • 5:00 – 7:00 p.m.

Center for American War Letters Archive
Lower Level, Leatherby Libraries

Featuring 
Andrew Carroll, Founding Director, Center for American War Letters

Robert Slayton, Henry Salvatori Professor of American Values & Traditions
Greg Daddis, Director of the War and Society Program

Tom Zoellner, Professor of English


